# Ogden BASE September Newsletter



## Welcome to Ogden BASE!

We hope your school year is off to a great start! Each day, we provide dedicated homework time and many activities for the kids' enjoyment, such as arts & crafts, small group games, reading time, playground/gym time, and special theme days.

### IMPORTANT ITEMS

- Please make sure ePact forms are filled out and submitted
- Late Pick-Up is \$1
   per minute. Please
   call or email if you
   will be late.
- Light breakfast items and snacks will be provided.
- Please communicate all changes to your child's schedule in a timely manner.

#### **BASE INFO**

Site Lead: Mariah Montgomery

mariahmontgomery@pdlg.org

BASE & Camp Supervisor Andrew Vogrin andrewvogrin@pdlg.org 708-352-1762

#### **BASE Website**

www.pdlg-base.org

#### **Hours of Operation**

AM: M-F 7am-8:30am PM: M/Tu/Th/F 3:15-6pm PM: Wed. 2:15-6pm As we move into the fall season, we are always looking for ways to improve communication, keep your children safe and make scheduling easier. All parents/guardians must have a valid form of identification when signing out their child. Your child will only be released to those on the authorized pick-up list.

If your child will not be attending BASE and is scheduled to, please be sure to email their teacher, the school office, the site lead and BASE & Camp Supervisor informing them of your child's absence.

IMPORTANT UPDATE: Beginning Friday, October 3rd, weekly schedules will be completed and sent to the school by Fridays at 5:00 PM for the following week. This replaces the previous Sunday distribution.

## WHAT'S HAPPENING AT BASE

### This Month

This month we will:

 Enjoy the outdoors with nature as much as possible before winter begins

## **Next Month**

Next month:

- Teachers Institute 10/10
- Indigenous Peoples Day 10/13

## Upcoming

School Day Off Camp at the Park District of La Grange

- Indigenous
  Peoples Day 10/13
- Thanksgiving 11/24 11/25

Please label all your child's belongings so we can return any lost items!